
 

 Meet the students on 22nd September, 2020 through Online 

Platform  

 Name of Department :  MATHEMATICS 

Date & Time  : September 22. 2020 (Thursday) 1:30 – 3:30 PM 

 The “Meet the students” online program has been organized for I Semester students 

separately and III Semester and V semester students are combined together on dated Sept. 22. 

2020. Dr. LP Lalduhawma, HOD, Department of Mathematics give a warm welcome to the 

newly admitted I semester students telling them that they were lucky enough to get admitted in 

the most prestigious College among a large number of admission seekers. He advised them to 

regularly attend the online class conducted every day and to take their studies seriously at the 

time of Covid -19 pandemic. After that Dr. J. Lalvohbika welcomed the students to the college 

and congratulates them on their grand success in their XIIth standard. He present a power point 

presentation on – About Pachhunga university college, introduction of department faculty, 

department room, computer centre etc. photos and some other pictures related to studies, 

staff, students, research & extension activities, supporting units, internal and external 

marking system, question pattern, college rules & regulations, smoking & use of 

intoxicants, ragging and eve teasing, scholarship scheme, academic calendar. For the 

concluding slide, PUC Theme song is played to refresh the students mind and soul since they 

could not come to college because of the severe pandemic. After that some other teachers gave 

their regards and advised the students for their carrier. The meeting ended at 2:30 PM after 

taking the students attendance.  

The same program has been continuous for the III and V semester students through online zoom 

meeting. The HOD, Dr. LP Lalduhawma convene the meeting, giving them useful advises for 

their online class. Other teachers Dr. Rajesh Kumar, Dr. Denghmingliani Zadeng, Samuel also 

gave instructions on their online class procedure, reminded them the importance of CAT exam, 

asked them to attend the online class regularly. Students also contributed their ideas for 

improvement of the class teaching since it is online. The HOD concluded the meeting with a vote 

of thanks at 3:30 PM. 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(Dr. J. LALVOHBIKA) 

Incharge, IQAC 

Department of Mathematic 

 

 

 

 



 


